Presidential
Ponderings

This is October 24th, and as 1 sit here to write this portion of
the Footprinter 1am listening to TV and receiving some of
the best NEWS 1 have ever had. They have arrested the killers
that were loose in our nations’ capitol. I have sent our congrat-
ulations to all the law enforcement agencies through the FBI
for their fine detective work. They really did it in short order.

At the last minute we had a problem for our last meeting. Ray
Alcorn had his neighbor call and tell us that he would not be
available due to failing his physical examination. He had to go
back to the hospital on Thursday for more examinations. 1
taiked with Ray on Monday and he said he has one artery
completely blocked. If they can't correct with medication he
will have to undergo a bypass. 1 wished him well from all of
us and told him we will look forward to having him speak to
us sometime next year.

Even with the problems of a last minute cancellation we still
were able to provide our members with a fine program. If you
weren’t there you missed a good one. our Sec/Treas. Ray Hoyt
gave us a program on Motorcycle Gangs which was very
enlightening especially for me. I never knew some of this
existed in our wonderful country. Thank you Ray for stepping
up and getting us out of a jam.

I know Ray is going to mention this in his newsletter, our
annual Christmas Party will be at the Hoyt's home on Dec. 15.
You are also invited to bring along one of your favorite dishes
in the finger food variety. Come eat, drink, and be merry.
This is always a rare occasion.

1 want to thank all of you that brought POT OF GOLD gifts
this month, they were really great. 1 also want to thank our
Greeters for the meeting, Bev Thayer and Billie Watson.
These ladies are doing a great job making our members

new and old feel welcome. They are also a big help in making
our POT OF GOLD go smooth and fast, thanks again.

We only have one more meeting this year and our last month
looks like it is going to be a great one. It will truly be a LAW
AND ORDER night. So make your plans now and get your
reservations in early. I will let Joel tell you about the next
meeting and I will look forward to seeing all of you there.

Grady

The Pot of Gold table was a huge success this past
meeting. Thank you all for the beautifully wrapped and
plentiful donations. | think we had 25 items this month.
Good Job!!!!  Since this is our livelihood, keep up the
good work. Don't worry about not having enough room
on the table, we can always get another.

Our next meeting will be on November 21 at the Carson
Nugget. The cost will be $17.00 per person. Our
speaker will be Frankie Sue Del Pappa, who is the incum-
bent Attorney General for the State of Nevada. She
should be very interesting, especially since the elections
will be over by the time we meet and she will be serving
out her term, as she decided not to run for reelection.

The December gathering will be a PARTY to celebrate
Christmas. It will be at Ray Hoyt's home. Everyone will
be asked to bring a finger food or hors d' oeuvres. The
Hoyts' will be generously providing all libations. Stay
tuned for address and directions in the December
Footprinter.  Until next month.....

Joel

PLEASE CALL
YES OR NO!

BY: NOV. 14TH
FOR NOV. MTG.

v

Numbers! »Hp

Grady/Norma 267-3625
Joel/Pam 265-7109
Fred/Ann 266-3435

Motherly Quotes: Napoleon s Mom
“All right, If you aren’t hiding your report
Card inside your jacKet,

Take your hand out of there and show me.”
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Membership

We continue to grow. Congratulations to the six new
members sworn in at the last meeting: Roger Arthur, Barbara
Stapleton, Beverly Thayer, Kenneth Bryant, and James and
Anna Hansen. We have another six new members whose Grand
Chapter certificates should be here in time for their swearing in
at the November meeting: Thomas Daily, Anne Thornhill, John
Wise, Thomas Pasinger, and Robert and Helen Kopacz. This
takes us to 131 active members. We have two other relatively
new members who we'd love to see at a future meeting so we
can swear them in and present them with their certificates:
Charlene Spinner and Vernon Fix.

Gardnerville Residents

It would be greatly appreciated (the post office would like
it, too!) if our Gardnerville members would check their
mailing labels, specifically their zip code. With the split of
89410 into 89410 and 89460, we need to update our records to
ensure that we have everyone's correct zip code. If we show
your zip code as 89410, and you have been changed to 89460,
please let either Editor Paul Conrad or I know so changes can
be made. See Paul's column for his plans. Thanks.

Newsletter Business Card Ads
Again, 1'd like to ask the membership to do a little sales
work for us. All of you must know someone who is just itching
to run their business card ad in our newsletter. It only costs
$20 per year. Send the business card and the check to me.

Membership Cards
To those of you whom I have missed at recent meetings, I am
sending out your current year membership cards in the mail. By
the time you read this newsletter, you may already have
received your cards. If not, they will arrive shortly.
See you at the next meeting on Nov. 21st.

Ray

The Editor’s
Space

One thing IFA #72 needs to get taken care of is the ZIP code
errors for a bunch of you Gardnerville folks who recently had
ZIPs changed. At the next meeting I'll have a printer list of
my address labels. When you check in please review and mark
any corrections that are needed. This should make the P.O.
happier.

With Winter approaching it’s always good to check if your
vehicle is ready. Check tires, emergency equipment such as
flares, and are chains in good shape? How about  de-icer,
fresh wiper blades, washer fluid, gloves and a bunch more.
Winter is no time to take chances. May you avoid all the Black
Ice entrapments.

Paul

‘§§ DAFFY DEFINITIONS “2@
ARBITRATOR ~ AR-BIFTRAY-TER
A cook that leaves Arby’s to work at McDonald’s
BURGLARIZE ~ BUR-GLER-IZE
What a crook sees with
MISTY  MIS-TEE
How golfers create divots

s

¥ NovemberBirthdays #

Judy Conrad 1 Fred Hersey
Mike Econamakos 7  Diana Switzer 11
;’ Wesley Rice 30

"** Incoming New Members ™

Fun With Anagrams

I hope you have enjoyed the anagrams I have put into the
newsletter each month. Did you know that in some places
anagrams are endowed with near-mystical qualities and it’s
believed Anagrams Never Lie? A search of the Internet will
find about 100,000 hits on “Anagram”. Many are anagram
generators which will work with whatever name or phrase you
give it. Many have archives full of anagrams and encourage
you to try your name. Just for laffs I input “Footprinter.”
Here’s just a few of the thousands of results:

No Fit Report! (2??) Rote of print
Fit on Top ERR Front toe rip
Frontier Pot Not profiter

I fret, pronto! Note for trip

Torrent of PI (3.14, 3.14159, 22/7 .....)
And my favorite: Frito Pen Rot Hmmmm...

Clint Eastwood = Old West Action
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Faces in the Crousd

Please

Support

» - g — £ our
John & Lucy Wise Pat Dorrance j Advertisers!
And...

PLEAS
Help Us

Find some
More of

them!

i

Almost overflowing at Topaz as
Ray holds ‘em in rapt attention.

If Yyou can't change the

Clrewmstances, change

Your perspective.
Anoniprmous
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INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Grady Goodwin 267-3625
Vice President Joel Morrison 265-7109
Sec.-Treas. Ray Hoyt 267-4355
Sgt.-at-arms Norma Goodwin 267-3625
5 Imm. Past Pres. Clay Hill 265-1030
1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter Grand Bd. Member  Ray Hoyt 267-4355
1992-9% Doug Tucker 3 Yr. Director Fred Hersey 266-3435
1993-94 Fston “Red” Baker 2 Yr. Director Dick Upton 782-5242
: 1 Yr. Director Ron Pierini 782-9903
}ggg:gg gﬂlvsgs; Perm. Director Lon Curtis, P.G.P. (530) 826-0858
1996-37 Lon A. Curtis
1997-98 Elza Turkington AL/ ]
1998-39 Bob Minton -
1993-00 Rodney Snead
2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
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